
 

 

 

Friday 15th January 2021  

Weekly Note from Mrs See… 
A huge WELL DONE to everyone this week- children, staff and parents alike.  You 

have all tackled the sudden move to a completely different way of working so well and we’re 

really proud of our whole school community in rising to all the new challenges we have faced.  

 

We have been working in school this week to develop our use of Google Classroom and 

hopefully the access problems some of you had this week will be resolved.  Mrs Collett and I 

will be trialling some online assignments via the classroom for Y3/4 this week and we have 

already put a link to a video for parents to help explain this.  

 

Please keep sharing the work that the children complete at home, we love to see what has 

been achieved and this also helps us plan for the children’s next weekly plan.  

 

Welcome - ​ I didn’t get the chance last week to properly welcome two new members of staff to 

the team, Mrs Linda Allsop joined us just before Christmas as our EYFS childcare assistant and 

Mrs Liz Price our new Butterfly Class teacher.  They have been great additions to the team and 

have been a great support in these testing times.  

 

CSF -  ​a follow up from our mini CSF Christmas event.  Mrs Cattermole our CSF treasurer has let 

me know that we raised a wonderful- £259.66 made up from: 

 
● a whopping £90.06 from Holly who made and sold cupcakes to her family and friends 

(thank you Holly, that is amazing!) 

● £169.60 from  selling refreshments and the children's Christmas crafts. 

 

Thank you once again for all your support helping fundraise this amount.  Watch this space for 

some events hopefully coming up this term.  
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Children in School​ - we are currently not receiving any snack from the usual 
snack scheme so please could our critical worker parents send a fruit or veg 
snack in for morning break please.  
  
 

Don’t forget​: we are also registered with 
easyfundraising and given that it is likely that more shopping will happen online, each 
of your online purchases could help raise money for the school.  Please go to the 
easyfundraising website ​ for more information. Thank you! 

 

 

Celebration Awards for this week… 
Well done to our superstars this week: 

Please see below for our Gallery of super SAH 
work... 
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Safeguarding Support  

If you ever have a concern about a child, please contact our Designated 
Safeguarding Lead - Mrs See  

Or in the absence of Mrs See speak to our deputy Designated 
Safeguarding Lead - Mrs Collett. 
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2020-21 Term Dates 
 SPRING TERM 2021 

Monday 4th January​ - Children return for Spring Term 2021 

(Friday 12th February - INSET DAY 5 (School closed for children) 

SPRING HALF TERM​ - ​Monday 15th - Friday 19th February 

Monday 22nd February​ - start of second half of Spring Term 

Thursday 1st April​ - Last day of Spring Term 

EASTER HOLIDAY- ​Friday 2nd April - Friday 16th April 
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 SUMMER TERM 2021 

Monday 19th April​ - Children return for Summer Term 2021 

(Monday 3rd May - May Bank Holiday 2021) 

SUMMER HALF TERM -​ ​Monday 31st May - Friday 4th June 2021 

Monday 7th June​ - start of second half of Summer Term 

Friday 23rd July​ - Last day of Summer Term 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

 
Newsletters and Information - ​ Please don’t forget that all key information and copies 

of all letters are all put on the school website.  ​www.cheselbourne.dorset.sch.uk 
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